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This project is intended to begin the transformation of the Broadway Avenue corridor  

 (from Civic Center Drive to 13th Street North) into a significant multi-modal gateway to

downtown Rochester and the Destination Medical Center (DMC) Development District.

As we head into fall, the construction continues to

progress at the south end of the project.  The 13th Street

intersection has been established as a three-way stop for a

few weeks and will operate as-is until traffic is open on

Broadway down to 7th Street.  The full corridor is expected

to open on November 19th.

The pavers, which will be laid between the sidewalk, and

the cycle track have had a supply issue; they are expected

to be in the week of October 11th.  Once those are in, the

area from 13th to 7th Street is ready for installation.

Elton Hills Bridge Construction
The Elton Hills Bridge construction will start on October

11th with a full closure of Elton Hills drive over the

Zumbro river. Traffic will detour south from Elton Hills

Drive NW down to 13th Street NW, and then north on

Broadway. Construction is expected to be complete by

Summer of 2022. 

11th Street to 7th Street
The road and sidewalk are complete, and concrete will be

finished for the cycle track by October 11th.  Pedestrians

can currently use the sidewalk on both sides.

7th Street to Civic Center
Utility work continues in this area, and the concrete will be

poured on Broadway the week of 10/18.  The pedestrian

path is currently on the west side down to 5th Street, and

then detouring around the Bryk on Broadway site to Civic

Center Drive

*All dates are weather-dependent. 

These travel impacts are related to the North Broadway

Reconstruction Project. 

NORTH BROADWAY
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The next stakeholder meeting on October 20th

will include further details on reopening the main

Broadway corridor.  The link for the meeting can

be found on the Get Involved Tab.

PLEASE JOIN!

Detour map for Elton Hills Bridge 

construction starting October 11

https://clients.bolton-menk.com/reconstructbroadway/
http://www.reconstructbroadway.com/
https://clients.bolton-menk.com/reconstructbroadway/get-involved/

